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Riverview School District Appoints New Business Manager 

Members of the Riverview School Board and Administration are pleased to announce the 

appointment of Ms. Tammy Tuccarello as the school district’s new Business Manager.  

Ms. Tuccarello, who was selected from a well-experienced pool of over 21 applicants, 

brings over 13 years of School District Business Manager experience to the position.  She 

also holds a Masters Degree in Business Administration and a Bachelors of Science in 

Accounting from Seton Hill University.  Her proven experience with the Jeannette City 

School District and United School District, along with her expertise in the use of ProSoft 

Financial Systems and Human Resource Management will add great value to the efficient 

operation of the Riverview School District.  While Ms. Tuccarello begins her tenure with the 

district on August 19th, she has already started visiting with central office staff in an effort 

to provide a smooth transition into the position currently held by Mr. Frank Thompson.  

Mr. Thompson is retiring after serving the school district for over 15 years.  The Riverview 

School District community extends a warm welcome to Ms. Tuccarello while wishing Mr. 

Thompson a happy and healthy retirement. 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 

emiller@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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